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May 24,2013 

Tina Artemis (8RC) 
Regional Hearing Clerk 
U.S. EPA, Region 8 
1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, CO 80202 

RE: 8ENF-UFO 

Dear Ms. Artemis, 

Kirk A. Shiner DVM 
shinerka@ gmail. com 

PO Box 670 
Windsor, CO 80550 

970-376-2854 or fax 970-545-3393 

I' j[_L,.1 

EPA REGIOH VIII 
HR AHIHG C:l FRK 

We are in receipt of your letter dated May 6, 2013. As owner of the ranch located at 
11388 County Road 101, I would like to ask if there is a noncompliance issue with 
this drain into a Moffat County approved septic system. It does not drain into a 
gravel bed, but rather a septic system. To the best of our knowledge, this drain has 
never been used to dispose of oil. 

We look forward to working with you to resolve this issue to your satisfaction. 

Kind regards, 

>;ilfJL,H----
Kirk A Shiner DVM 
Cc: 
Andrew M. Gaydosh 
Assistant Regional Administrator 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance 
And Environmental Justice 
1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, CO 80202-1129 

Darcy O'Connor, Director 
UIC/FIFRA/OPA Technical Enforcement Program 
U.S. EPA, Region 8 
1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, CO 80202 


